M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 13, 2020
RE:
BG-1 Application for Boone County Schools-Turf Fields

​This project consists of a retrofit turf field, with track replacement and track coating and striping, at Ryle High School.  There will be some minor drainage work incidental to removing and replacing the carpet and turf surfaces.  This project also consists of upgrades at three other locations - Boone County, Conner, and Cooper High Schools.  There will be a full track rebuild with rubber coating at Boone County and Conner High Schools, while the track will remain at Cooper High School.  This is for removal of all topsoil, installing a full underdrain system, recrowning the fields, and installing a new curb with synthetic field turf.  This project would also include events and goals.  There may also be other associated work which is minor in nature such as fencing, etc. as part of the overall project.
I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
